
From: Pat Hamby <PatHamby@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/28/2016 11:17:10 AM
Subject: Mary's House (Women's Shelter for Battered women)

Mary's House is located in Pickens County, the only one of its kind and received its funding form the Baptist 
Association. The New administrator let go the former staff and rehired a religiously diverse staff. The Baptist 
Association pulled their funding and they are in need of emergency funding. Otherwise the organization will close and 
the women and children housed there will have no place to go. They are requesting an audience with the Governor 
for help. I have provided them with your email address. I've attempted to call you leaving a message on your office 
phone and your cell is full.

Jackie Dolby is the Contact person
864-933-3714

Have a Wonderful Day,
Pat Hamby, Administrative Assistant
Senator Shane Martin and Senator Tom Corbin

P. O. Box 142
501 Gressette Building 
Columbia, SC 29202 
803-212-6100
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